
GREEN CLIPPINGS (cont'd from page 9) 
Glenn Rasmussen (Minnesota Toro Inc.) and 
wife announced the arrival of a baby boy. 
He arrived on May 7 and weighed in at 
6 lbs. 7 oz. and all are doing well, in-
cluding Glenn. Glenn has labeled him No. 
2 Fisherman. No. 1 is now 3h years old. 
Congratulations to the Rasmussens. 
We have received an article written by 
Dr. James Watson of the Toro Company. The 
title of the article is "MAINTENANCE IN 
TODAY'S ECONOMY." It is very exciting, 
interesting and educational. It may be 
necessary to run it in installments, 
starting with the July issue of Hole 
Notes. Be on the lookout for it and keep 
all issues, if it is necessary to run it 
in installments. It will be well worth 
your while. 
The Great Lakes Biochemical Co. announces 
a new Pelleted Formulation for Algae Con-
trol. It is a slow release Algimycin 
PLL-C Pellet. A new and different ap-
proach to algae control in ponds, lakes 
and similar bodies of water. It is a 
copper-based formulation which saves time 
and labor and requires no mixing, special 
equipment or trailing bags. The pellets 
will stay in place on the bottom and 
slowly release the algae control chemi-
cals while water currents create natural 
distribution. They also announce that 
Minnesota Toro Incorporated is now carry-
ing this item. 


